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BROADACRES VILLAGE RESIDENTS COMMITTEE 

COMMUNIQUE 13-2023 

  

 

 

 
11 May 2023 

 
 
Dear Residents, 
 
Thank you for your responses to the circular on transport to shopping 
centers. A shuttle will be arranged for effect Wednesday 24 May 2023. 
 
The shuttle will depart from the clubhouse at 09h00 and travel to 
Nicolway Shopping Centre. 
 
The return pickup will depart from Nicolway at 12h00. 
 
The cost of using the shuttle will be R50.00 per person and payment will 
be added to your levy statement on booking. Please book with reception 
by 17 May 2023. 
 
Cancellation will be charged for bookings who do not arrive on the day.  
 
Best,  
 
Laurraine Lotter 
Chairman 
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